
TOWN OF LINCOLN 
BURNETT COUNTY 

WISCONSIN 
 

 
The Public Hearing on the proposed 2018 budget was held on Wednesday, November 8, 2017 
at 6:45 p.m. at the Lincoln Town Hall. 
 
Present:  Cory Jackson, Joe Peterson, Stacy Gaffney, Wanda Washkuhn, Steve Washkuhn, Jim 
Peterson. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Steve Washkuhn. 
 
The proposed budget for 2018 was reviewed. 
 
Wanda Washkuhn, Clerk answered questions. 
 
Motion to approve the proposed budget as presented was made by Joe Peterson, seconded by 
Cory Jackson.  3-0 motion approved. 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Joe Peterson, seconded by Steve Washkuhn.     3-0 motion 
carried. 
 
 
 
___________________________                                   _________________________ 
Steve Washkuhn                                                                 Joe Peterson 
 
___________________________                                   _________________________ 
Dated                                                                                    Cory Jackson 
 


